
 

 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS 
 

Number   Time   Date 

1   Hrs   12:00  17/02/2024 

From     

Organising Authority    

 
 

Notice of Postponement  
 
As per NoR 1.6 less than 15 competitors from outside of Portugal registered to the 
Championship by 15th February 2024 and the organizer has decided to postpone the 
Championship to a later date.  
 
The new date will be announced shortly. 
 
Any paid entry fees will be refunded, no other reimbursement will be possible. 
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